THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHAPEL HILL, N. C.

LINGUISTIC INSTITUTE

LIGUISTIC SOCIETY OF AMERICA Mﬂ.y 27, 1944‘

Miss Alice E, Kober
10560 East 43rd Street
Mew York, N. Y.

My dear Miss Kober:

I was so glad to hear from you again and learn that you remember
with pleasure your summer sojourns at Chapel Hill. I thought
this old paper which I have still lying around might remind you
of the days of the Institute here again. Have you been able to
attend the one at Madison?

I asked Professor Jente to answer your letter officially as
regards our facilities in your friend's field of research. I
Hasten to assure you that I shall be most happy to welecome jer
to Chapel Hill,

Did you know that Mary Munch has & stipend 2 Yale for next yoar.
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